
Recycling and Transfer Advisory Committee 

Minutes of Meeting  5/27/14 

 

 

 

Members present: 

Richard Bairam (Turk); Committee Chair, Sean McDonald, Bob Worrell, Jim Levesque 

Absent:  Bob Schroeder, Merrill Johnson, Ray Bonney 

 

 

The meeting was called to order at 6:40.  The Committee reviewed the minutes from the meeting held 
on April 22, 2014.  Bob motioned to accept the minutes as presented, second by Sean.  All in favor. 

The Committee reviewed the spreadsheet with all the material going to and from the facility.  Recycling 
has remained pretty consistent. 
 
There was a discussion on the changes the committee would like to make to the ordinance regarding the 
facility.  It was discussed previously that we should start with mandatory separation of cardboard at the 
facility.  The Recycling section of the ordinance needs to be updated.  Sean made some suggestions 
regarding the wording.  We are trying to make this a pleasant transition.  Every member received a copy 
of the present ordinance.  Diane will make the changes in red and forward to all the members for their 
input.   
 
Sean suggested that we put another article in the paper saying how good everyone is doing recycling, 
but that we can do better and save more.  Diane will work on an article.  Presently, that information is 
being distributed in the newsletter along with the taxes. 
 
There will be no meeting in June. 
 
Jim motioned to adjourn at 7:20, second by Sean.  All in favor. 
 
 


